Year 6 Newsletter

16th June 2022 Dear Parents/Careers

As we prepare for the end of term and the end of your child's time at Oakfield, we wanted to share some updates with you.

Year 6 - End of School Play - Robin Hood & the Sherwood Hoodies

Friday 15th and Monday 18th July

Rehearsals are well underway we can almost hear the roar of the crowd and the smell of greasepaint.

The performances are on Friday 15th and Monday 18th July at 6pm and lasts approximately 1 hour. As we have had to pay copy write for the performance, we will therefore be selling tickets at £4.00 each which will allow your admission to the performance.

Initially there will be a maximum of 2 tickets available per child for each performances. These will be sold from the main office from Monday 4th July from 8.45am. Any additional tickets will be available from the main office from Monday 11th July.

Pre-school children can attend (they must have a ticket) but we would please ask that if they are unsettled during the performance you take them out of the hall. Thank you.

Please could all parents sign and return the slip to confirm that their child will be able to participate in the concert. Please could you ensure that the children are back at school no later than 5.30pm. For the performance please sign the permission slip below if you wish your child to walk home after the performance ends.

If some families would find it difficult to get children back to school for 5.30pm, you can send your child with a pack up tea and they can remain in school with staff. If this is the case, please contact school to advise us if your child is remaining at school.

Tuesday 19th July

Leavers Assembly

There will be a Leaver's Assembly for Year 6 at 2.00pm on Tuesday 19th July. Due to Fire Regulations, we have to limit places to 2 per family initially. Please telephone the school/call in to the school office (842246) to book your places. Please note we cannot accommodate pre-school age children at the Leavers Assembly.

School will close at 2.30pm on Wednesday 20th July, Children can bring in shirts to sign on the last day.

And finally whilst we understand that some parents may have organised party buses this is completely independent of any school activity. We have however arranged a Leavers Disco which will take place on Wednesday 20th July 5.30pm - 7pm this is free of charge - We would like all Y6 to attend so that they can all leave Primary School together.

We would like to wish all Year 6 Good luck as they move onto their Secondary Schools, we will miss them all. "Sparkle and Shine"



Year 6 Evening Performance

Name of Child: Signature of Parent:

	YES	NO
I am happy for my child to participate in the school performance.		
I am happy for my child to walk home after the evening performances on Friday 15^{th} and Monday 18^{th} July.	i	
My Child will be staying at school after school till the performance starts.		
My child will be attending the Leavers Disco.		